Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked for:
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to know the average time taken for the council to pay invoices submitted to it by suppliers. I would like this data for the year ending March 31 2017.

 

If the yearend (March 31) makes responding to this request difficult, please base the response on the year end in the council’s latest annual report/financial accounts.

Answer
Based on the 12 months, ending on 31st March 2017, the average time taken by the council to pay invoices presented by its suppliers was 26 days.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

